
 
 

TEAMWORK

 
 
Write your answers here then try to do your activity with your family or friends. Maybe 

you could write down how it makes you feel when you are a part of a Team? � 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Our Key Stage 5 students also found out which animals need to work together as a team 
in their everyday life to survive.  
 
Can you think of any?   
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This week we have been 

focusing on the importance of 

TEAMWORK and how some 

things are better achieved as a 

team. Obviously, we had to 

make it fun as you can see!  

TASK:Can you think of any 

activities in which you have to 

be a part of a team to 

participate in or complete?  



 

 

 

“Feeling the

Our Equine Therapy Sessions are 

proving to be a thing of value here 

on the farm. The positive impact that it has had on 

the mental wellbeing of our pupils

up to it is incredible. If you would like any more 

information on this please contact 

"Jenna Kendell" j.kendell@welburn

 

Our Enterprise Team are always busy making lovely things from jams 

to birthday cards etc…Currently 

is “Bee Bombs” These are bombs of soil that have seeds inside them

minimum of fuss but get a great result of beautiful flowers

you know if these are successful and when they will be available

meantime, please do contact us

funds for the school and a little 

 

Speaking of fundraising, we are still discussing the outcome of the Annual Garden Party 

which is usually held on the first weekend of July. Once our HAS have come to a decision 

on a date then we will let you know.

We would just like to say thank

Technology and any unwanted clothing

do to support us. 

………………………………………………………………

On a Friday, our SEMH group have started to make their own lunches. 
different recipes and methods
has also demonstrated their ability to follow instructions and b
furniture for their classroom. They definitely did a better job than I could have

 

 

Our lovelyJenna has signed up to walk 
100 miles in May to raise funds 
charity Mind. The students
dog have started walking her miles with 
her.It was not compulsory for them to do 
so but they wanted to accompany Jenna 
and do it as a Team.So far this week they 
have managed to walk
Amazing work guys, well done!

 

the Love” 

Our Equine Therapy Sessions are 

a thing of value here 

on the farm. The positive impact that it has had on 

the mental wellbeing of our pupils that have signed 

If you would like any more 

this please contact  

j.kendell@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Our Enterprise Team are always busy making lovely things from jams 

Currently a project they are working on alongside making keyrings 

“Bee Bombs” These are bombs of soil that have seeds inside them that require the 

minimum of fuss but get a great result of beautiful flowers when they bloom

sful and when they will be available in due course

lease do contact us to see what else we have for sale. We are still raising 

little can go a long way! 

we are still discussing the outcome of the Annual Garden Party 

which is usually held on the first weekend of July. Once our HAS have come to a decision 

on a date then we will let you know. 

thank you to those parents that have donated towards Food 

Technology and any unwanted clothing to our farm. We really do appreciate 

……………………………………………………………… 

On a Friday, our SEMH group have started to make their own lunches. 
methods to build up their independent life skills.

so demonstrated their ability to follow instructions and build some flat pack 
. They definitely did a better job than I could have

Jenna has signed up to walk 
to raise funds for the 
e students and Pete the 

dog have started walking her miles with 
It was not compulsory for them to do 

wanted to accompany Jenna 
and do it as a Team.So far this week they 

walk 17 miles together. 
Amazing work guys, well done! 

Our Enterprise Team are always busy making lovely things from jams and scented melts 

alongside making keyrings 

that require the 

when they bloom. We will let 

in due course. In the 

sale. We are still raising 

we are still discussing the outcome of the Annual Garden Party 

which is usually held on the first weekend of July. Once our HAS have come to a decision 

ated towards Food 

. We really do appreciate all that you 

On a Friday, our SEMH group have started to make their own lunches. They are using 
life skills.  Another student 

uild some flat pack 
. They definitely did a better job than I could have!!  



 

We had some new recruits attend The Bird of Prey Centre this week for Work 

Experience. Everyone worked really hard and learnt about the differing foods that the 

birds eat. Dealing with the birds gives the students a sense of responsibility and teaches 

them about the food chain and nature. The feedback is always positive and informative. 

 

 

Once again, we made the most of the sparse sunshine 

that we have been given this week. Here are Miss 

Marr’s Maths class learning outside. 

 

“I’ve found that there is always some beauty   left in nature, 

sunshine, freedom, in yourself;    these can all help you”  

– Anne Frank 

 

CAREERS 

  We care about what happens to our students once they leave ‘Welburn life’ our 
Teaching staff and NYCC Careers Advice team – Alison Fletcher and Anne Joel - are 
always on the hunt for prospective work placements and future opportunities. 
Some students in years 9 - 14 took part in a virtual 'Meet the Employer' session where 
they managed to speak with employers at B.A.T.A, North York Moors and The 
Deep.Students asked a range of questions and found out about different jobs. 
If you would like any information regarding your child moving forward please contact 
their class teacher who will advise accordingly. 

 

 

 

That is all from us this week. 

Thank you, have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday. 


